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The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission welcomes Grant 

Duffield as the new Director of Insurance and Medical Services.  

 

Mr. Duffield has 15 years of experience in local government management in South 

Carolina and North Carolina. Most recently he served as City Manager for the City 

of Tega Cay from 2002 to 2011.  He also served as Town Administrator for the 

Town of Ware Shoals and Roving Administrator for three municipalities in the 

Upper Savannah Council of Governments region.  

 

Mr. Duffield earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Political Science/Public Administration 

from the University of North Carolina at Greensboro.  

 

He begins his employment with the Commission September 14. 
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